
I would like to take this       

opportunity to welcome all the 

pupils back to Tummery for the 

new school year. 

I hope at this stage that      

everyone is well settled in their 

class.  I would like to pay a  

special word of welcome to our 

Primary 1 pupils: 

 Paschal, Aoife, Tommy and 

Darcie. 

They all seemed very happy in 

their first day of school photo 

that was taken—as you can see. 

I would like to thank you all for 

the kind words of welcome that 

you have shown me since the 

beginning of term—it really has 

been a great way to begin my 

time here as Principal of 

Tummery. 

This year to develop the      

communication link between 

school and home we have 

launched the See-saw app.  I 

know that most of you have 

signed up to this and I hope 

that you can see the benefits of 

the app.  If you are unable to 

access the app please let me 

know and I will do my best to 

help to get you connected.  

 

 

 

 

As I said on the first day of 

term I want to assure you of 

my full commitment to ensure 

that the children here receive 

the best possible opportunities 

and that their education will 

prepare them for their future 

and they will get all the        

opportunities to have access to 

the full curriculum. 

As always, if you have any 

questions or queries, please 

contact the school and we will 

be happy to help. 

I look forward to a successful 

and enjoyable year at Tummery 

primary school. 

Mr Conor McCrystall 

Principal 

A new school year 

September 2018 

Tummery Primary School 
118 Newpark Road,Dromore, Co. Tyrone. BT78 3JZ 

Tel: 028 82898455  www.tummeryps.com 

A very happy birthday to 

Roise O’Neill and Emmet 

McCusker who celebrate 

their birthday this month. 

Monday 24th:  

Closed for School Development 

Thursday 27th:  

Beginning of year mass at 7.30pm in 

school —everyone is invited to attend. 


